SHRINKSLEEVE

GUIDELINES

Dear Procab Customer,

Some of our High-end and Professional-series cables
ship fitted with shrinksleeves. We would like to inform
you that improper use of shrinksleeves can reduce your
cable’s lifespan.

Procab advises you to never fix a shrinksleeve closer
than 200mm from the cable’s connector, allowing
enough room for the cable to bend naturally under
strain. Attaching a shrinksleeve closer than 200mm
from the connector will, in time, increase the odds of
cable failure due to conductor breakage.

We take great pride in our craftmanship, and correct
usage will ensure that you’ll get the maxiumum per-
formance out of your Procab Cable.

The Procab Team,
www.procab.be




